
Thursday 7th May 2020 

Good Morning Lovely Reception Class, 

Yesterday we listened to the story of Goldilocks and 

The Three Bears and you retold the story to your 

family. Today I would like you to write a sorry letter to The Three 

Bears from Goldilocks. Think about what she needs to be sorry for. 

You can listen to the story again below to remind you what she did! 

You could even draw the bears a lovely rainbow picture for them to 

put in their window at the end of the letter. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qOJ_A5tgBKM 

 

Now go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/ 

and choose Summer Term Week 3,Day 5 activity.Today you are going 

to be making your own playdough!I’m very jealous! 

 

Today I have sent you Baby Shark because I know 

you love it! Enjoy! 

Go crazy and dance like a shark! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XqZsoesa55w 

 

There is no homework for tomorrow because it is a bank holiday to 

celebrate V.E. Day so we won’t see you until Monday. 

Have a lovely weekend and see you next week. 

 

Mrs Allen,Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 
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